
We are on our way 
back to Ecuador, 

thanks to you.
We have traveled 39,489 miles  in 

407 days.  And have attended 119 
services.  We are very relieved to  have this 
itineration behind us  and heading back to 
Ecuador.  We’ve enjoyed being in the 
states with friends  and family but we are 
ready to go home.  We are ready to see 

our church family there 
and get back to work.  We 
are still raising funds for 
land in Ecuador so if you 
would like to give towards 
that, it would be greatly 
appreciated.  We are 
hoping to purchase this 
land within the year.  

Please be praying  that God will provide 
the funds  needed and the perfect piece of 
land.

 Ethan and Megan have had a great 
year in the states and we are very 
thankful for that.  But we are happy to 

say that they too are ready to get back to 
Ecuador.  We are so amazed at the work 
The Lord does  in our kids  in every place 
that  we go. We’ve been a little worried 
about them leaving the states because 
of all the freedoms  that they’ve had 
here.  They have both learned to 
drive and Ethan was  able to drive 
alone the last three months.  One 
day while having  lunch with Megan I 
(Susan)  asked Megan if she was sure 
she was going to be ok when we get 
back to Ecuador.  (I must add here 
that she is leaving a boyfriend 
behind, whom we all love.)  She said, 
why mom because now I know what 
I’m missing  out on?  I said,  yes.  She 
said, mom it’s the kids here in the US 
that is  missing  out.  I knew right then that 
she was  going to be fine. Ethan will 
graduate next year and Megan will 
graduate in 2016 then we will be all  
alone.  I need prayer right now for this.             

Thank you all for your continued 
support to our ministry.  We could not do 
it without you.  We can’t say thank you 
enough for your fa i thful g iv ing.        

Please keeps  us  in your prayers  these next 
few days  as  we travel back to Ecuador.  
We have a lot of things  to do as  soon as 
we land.  We have to find a place to live, 

get our visas,  renew our drivers licenses, 
and get  our STL car out of storage.  Not 
to mention setting up our house.  

If you need to contact us  for any 
r e a s o n y o u m a y d o s o a t : 
shannon.pruitt@agmd.org 

Watch our blog  for updates: 
www.pruittspages.blogspot.com

¡Hasta luego!    See you later!
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